Frilling, Tara

From: Dale Roberson <cyndale80@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 12:13 PM
To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

During the last "big recession" in the mid 1990s, Connecticut lost a congressional seat. The reason is we "drove" our
residents to the "sunbelt states”. We are now is the process of driving more residents out. Lets focus on simple things
like good public education, good infrastructure and supporting and encouraging the development of small business. We
regulate and tax small business "to death". Lets us use common sense and get our state back on a fiscal path that
encourages growth and development. We are the No. 1 tax and spend social welfare state in the nation. Is that what
we want to be known for?

Dale Roberson <cyndale80@aol.com>
25 West Road
Ellington




